
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 11 December 2003 

3. SALTAIRE STREET - A LIVING STREET 
 
 The Living Streets Advocate sought Board approval to distribute the draft Living Street scheme plan for 

Saltaire Street to the community for further comment.  The Board decided: 
 
 1. That the Board support the preferred Saltaire Street Living Street option for distribution and 

comment to the community, bounded by Bower Avenue, Beach Road, Pacific Road, Tedder 
Avenue, Marriotts Road and Rookwood Avenue. 

 
 2. That the response from the community be reported back to the Board for consideration. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


